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STUDENT TRANSPORTATION IN PRIVATE VEHICLES 
 

Since the board will attempt to provide a school bus for reasonable student transportation 
request by a teacher, the use of student or family automobiles for school activities should not be 
necessary and will be strongly discouraged.  In exceptional or emergency cases, specific 
permission form the superintendent will be required. 
 
The board of education will procure insurance covering the personal liability of teachers, 
employees, or parents transporting students in their own vehicles.  For the protection of all 
concerned, including the students, such parents, teachers, and other school employees should 
carry adequate liability insurance as well as insurance to cover medical expenses related to 
injuries received regardless of liability. 
 
 
LEGAL FEES.: ORC 3327.01; 3327.02; 3327.09 


